

February 18, 2015

Elise A. Striz - Project Manager
Decommissioning & Uranium Recovery Licensing Directorate
Division of Waste Management & Environmental Protection
Office of Federal & State Materials & Environmental Management Programs
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
11545 Rockville Pike
Mail Stop T7-E18
Rockville MD 20852-2738

RE: Request for Additional Information Acceptance Review and Targeted Follow-up Requests Regarding License Amendment Application Ludeman Facility. **Electronic Submission Only**

Dear Ms. Striz:

Uranium One appreciates the continued review of the Ludeman application and understands that given the limited NRC resources, staff priorities for operational issues take priority over new facilities or expansions. Given this information Uranium One will make every effort to provide a timely response to the identified Request for Additional Information (RAI's) identified in the December 18, 2014 letter.

Uranium One has initiated responses for a number of the RAI's identified and is currently working on completion of a time schedule to have these items addressed and a response submitted to NRC for further review. Once a firm target date for submittal of RAI's has been established Uranium One will provide this information to NRC.

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me at 307-233-6330 or via email at scott.schierman@uranium1.com.

Sincerely,

Scott Schierman

Sr. Health, Safety and Environmental Specialist

Uranium One Americas

cc:

D.L. Wichers

R. Kukura

R. Schierman